
MINUTES FOR THE SPECIAL MEETING  

HELD ON AUGUST 2, 2011 

TOWNSHIP OF FOREST – BEATRICE BANYAS – CLERK 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:07 P.M. by Supervisor Pace. Township Board 

members present: Supervisor, Valerie Pace; Clerk, Beatrice Banyas; Treasurer, 

Linda Smoke; Trustee’s Mark Martin and Al Sorge.  Planning Commission 

members present: Bob Breckenridge, Jerry Rowland, Debbie Hiltz, and Robert 

Bernard.  Board of Appeals members present: Carl Snyder, Dianna McCrae and 

Roger Leet. 

 

Invited guests were: Mike Gilner - Forest Township Attorney, Doug Piggott  - 

Rowe Engineering and Mary Ann Price -  Planning Commission Recording 

Secretary.   

 

Guests attending were: Charles Hemingway, Rick Ferguson and Steve Bourcier.  

 

The purpose of the meeting was for the Township Board, Planning Commission 

Board and Board of Appeals to discuss with Mike Gilner and Doug Piggott the 

Townships options on the Medical Marijuana Law of Michigan. There were no 

motions made. 

 

Supervisor Pace adjourned the meeting at 8:40 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by Beatrice Banyas - Clerk 
 


